
 

 

June 2025 

 

Dear Beecher Road School Community,  
 
 

As the school year closes and my retirement approaches, I want to share a 
quick thank you. My career began 37 years ago and throughout this time I 
have been afforded opportunities that I never dreamed for myself. When I 
became your Superintendent, I learned how special this community is. Here 
in Woodbridge, at Beecher Road School, we are rich in opportunities to learn 
and to grow together. We have an abundance of creativity, passion, 
diversity, and kindness. Every day I have learned from you. It has been an 
honor to work with each of you.  
 

I look forward to continue watching amazing things happen at Beecher Road 
School as a result of our learners and our staff.  
 

With gratitude for all that you do for our children, and for all that we have 
accomplished together, 

 

 Vonda J. Tencza 


